Please Jjoin
Secretary Salazar
in ce[eﬁratfng

National Police Week

To honor the memory of all

Department of the Interior
Law Enforcement Officers

who have given their lives
in the line of duty,
the Department of the Interior
will hold its annual

Law Enforcement Officer
Memorial Ceremony

Monday, May 16, 2011
1:00 p.m.

Sidney R. Yates Auditorium
Department of the Interior

1849 C Street, N'W
Washington, DC




